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Dear Colville Residents, 
Welcome to the latest edition of the 
Colville newsletter. 
 
In the past month Colville 
Neighbourhood Policing Team has 
gained two new members and we 
welcome PC Gary Watkinson and PC 
Peter Wlodek to the team. Both 
have settled in very well and 
contributed to the team with a 
number of arrests relating to anti 
social behaviour, robbery and public 
order.  
 
Colville’s Dedicated Ward Officer 
PCSO Lauren Dawkins together with 
PCSO Aaron Salfarlie attended an 
enjoyable day at the Tabernacle as 
part of an Open Day run by Catalyst 
Housing.  They spoke with local 
residents and offered crime 
prevention advice. It proved a 
successful and pleasing day for all 
involved.  
 
On 19th November we are launching 
an online neighbourhood watch 
system called OWL.  This has proved 
to be successful for police forces 
outside London. If you would  

 
like to be part of your local NHW 
you can sign up by going to 
www.owl.co.uk or email 
sally.pymont@met.pnn.police.uk for 
more information. 
 
Have your say: do pop by and 
speak to your local ward officers 
at our drop-in surgery being held 
at Kitchen & Pantry, Elgin 
Crescent, on Tuesday 2nd 
December 4pm-5pm  
 

 
As the evenings get darker make 
sure you keep yourself safe when 
out and about. Walk home with 
someone else, or use a taxi or pre 
booked mini cab to get you home 
safely. Ensure that you know where 
you are going so that you do not 
need your phone out to guide you.  
Keep a torch in the car or your bag 
to help you see your keys when 
locking the car or opening your 
front door. Engage all the locks on 
your doors and windows, get a 
letterbox guard and keep keys 
away from the doors and out of 
sight.  
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